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Dated – 31/10/2023 

NOTICE  

 

This is to inform all newly admitted students of PG Semester 1 that their regular classes 

will begin on and from 17th November 2023, from 10am onwards at Room 100 of the Jani 

Ali Block of the College. The students are advised to begin their preliminary reading on 

the allotted list of assignments which are herewith enclosed.  

 

Dr. Anasuya Bhar 

Dean of Postgraduate Studies  


